
 

 

June 1, 2020 
 
 
 

Resumption of Work at Our Office Based on  
the Declaration of Lifting State of Emergency for COVID-19 Infections 

 
 
In light of the prevalence of pandemic COVID-19 infections, we, IHI Transport 
Machinery Co., Ltd. had worked from their home since Monday, March 30 in principle.  
Based on the Declaration of Lifting State of Emergency by Japanese Government 
and each local government, we have resume to work at our office from Monday, June 
1. 
We will continue to strive to prevent the spread of COVID-19 infectious, and to keep 
“social distance”, partly we will stagger work hours, work from home and refrain from 
non-essential business trips and meetings. 
 
Depending on the future situation, any changes may be made, however we would like 
to ask our customers and other stakeholders for understanding of these measures. 


